From: Senga Milne [N

Sent: January-23-15 3:35 PM
To: BoardSec

Cc: Senga Milne

Subject: EB-2014-0370 OPG

As a retired couple living on a fixed income we are totally opposed to the increase OPG is
requesting. Our hydro rates are far too expensive as is and still we are asked to pay THEIR debt
reduction charges AND a delivery charge. These additional charges should be part of ANY
company's business expenditures and not the responsibility of the consumer.

Sincerely,

Agnes & William Milne






